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May 8, 2019

Caroline Bogart

The Livingston Surgery Center
200 South Orange Avenue
Livingston, NJ 07039

Via facsimile; 973-322-7542
Via email: carolinebogart@livingstonasc.com

RE: Lifting of Curtailment of Admissions for Eye Procedures Order
Facility NJ22223

Dear Ms. Bogart:

This will confirm today's telephone call between you and staff of the Office of Program Compliance of the
New Jersey Department of Health. Based upon the recommendation of the Division of Health Facility
Survey and Field Operations after a revisit conducted today, the Department has determined that the May
8, 2019 Curtailment of Admissions for Eye Procedures is no longer necessary, and the Curtailment is
therefore lifted, effective immediately.

Please call 609-984-8128 if you have any questions regarding the lifting of the curtailment.

Sincerely,

Lisa King, Program Manager
Office of Prografn Compliance
Division of Certificate of Need and Licensing

Control # AX18003
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